
 
  

KING COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT AND 
 HOME CONSORTIUM – NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Publication Date:  April 24, 2019 
 
The King County Consortium proposes to submit its 2019 Action Plans: One Year Use of 
Federal Funds. Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds to HUD.  Federal funds 
were distributed from the 2019 set -asides for various human service, housing and community 
development needs for low-income households and neighborhoods.  The Joint Recommendations 
Committee has approved the allocation of funds through public process at its October 25, 2018 
and December 7, 2018 meetings.  Detailed information about the following projects is available 
for review at the Department of Community and Human Services, Housing, Homeless and 
Community Development Program, 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 510, Seattle WA 98104, Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., or by calling Kathy Tremper at 
206-263-9097 regarding CDBG project activities or Valerie Kendall at 206-263-9076 regarding 
HOME project activities. The public is invited to comment on the updated 2019 Action Plan by 
submitting written comments to Kathy Tremper, Community Development Coordinator, at the 
above address or by email to kathy.tremper@KingCounty.gov by no later than 4:00PM on May 
9, 2019. 
 
Public Review and Comment 
The updated 2019 Action Plan will be available for public review between April 24th to May 9th 
on the world-wide web at:   https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/community-human-
services/housing/plans-reports.aspx 
 
 The updated Action Plan is also available at the office of the King County Housing & 
Community Development Program, Chinook Building, 401 5th Avenue, Suite 510, Seattle.  
Office hours are Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.   
 
Comments on the updated 2019 Action Plan must be submitted in writing and received no later 
than 4:00 p.m. on May 9, 2019 at the office of the King County Housing & Community 
Development Program, Attn: Kathy Tremper, Community Development Coordinator, Chinook 
Building, 401 5th Avenue, Suite 510, Seattle, WA 98104-1598.  Comments may also be e-mailed 
to Kathy.Tremper@KingCounty.gov 
 
 

AVAILABLE IN ALTERNATE FORMATS AND LANGUAGES UPON REQUEST 
CONTACT KCHCD OFFICE AT 206-263-9092; TTY: 711 (Relay Service) 

 


